
 

 
 
 
December 14, 2022 

 
 

SHORTLIST ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR COMMERCIAL TOLLING BACK-OFFICE 
SYSTEMS AND OPERATIONS 

 
 
The Colorado High Performance Transportation Enterprise (HPTE), doing business as the 
Colorado Transportation Investment Office (CTIO), a government-owned business within the 
Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT), is procuring a new customer service center and 
back-office system for CTIO tolling activities. 

On June 22, 2022, CTIO issued its RFQ for Commercial Tolling Back-Office Systems and 
Operations. The Statement of Qualification (SOQ) Submission Deadline was August 29, 2022. On 
November 9, 2022, the Notification of Shortlist was revised to December 14, 2022. 

The Evaluation Committee reviewed the Statements of Qualifications that were received based 
upon the responsiveness requirements and evaluation criteria set forth in the RFQ. The Colorado 
Transportation Investment Office is pleased to announce the following vendor teams are on the 
shortlist and have qualified to move to the next stage of the procurement. The list is presented 
in alphabetical order. 

• EMOVIS 

• IBI GROUP 

• TOLLPLUS 

• TRANSCORE 

 

CTIO will reach out to the Shortlisted Vendor Firms in January 2023 regarding next steps. 
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